
Dear Howell: 

(J. H. Medical School - Ho"tell) 

c u st./ n,J? '· 1 o9 Baltimore, Dec. 28th, 1901. 

I should think it would depend a good deal on his preliminary training, 
etc.; if he had had the proper thorough laboratory courses, and whether he 
had a reading knowledge of French and German. Then I think he should put 
in a year with us. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm Osler 


